
Renfrew County and District Health Unit 
“Optimal Health for All in Renfrew County and District” 

NOTICE OF RELOCATION 
Renfrew County and District Health Unit’s Pembroke Office  

October 27, 2020 

Dear residents of Renfrew County and District, 

Please be advised that Renfrew County and District Health Unit’s (RCDHU) 
Pembroke office will be relocating to a temporary location at the Pembroke 
Mall, 1100 Pembroke Street East. 

RCDHU staff are looking forward to working with the residents of Renfrew County 
and District at this temporary location. Details are included below. 

Effective Monday, October 26, 2020: All in-person client services, such as water 
testing and routine immunizations, can be accessed at the temporary location: 

Pembroke Mall 
1100 Pembroke Street East, 
Pembroke, ON    K8A 6Y7 

Hours of operation: Monday – Friday, 8:00 am to 4:00 pm 

Future address: 141 Lake Street, Pembroke, ON   K8A 6Y7 
Telephone: (613) 732-3629 or 1-800-267-1097 
Fax: (613) 735-3067 

In the coming months, RCDHU will confirm the grand opening of a new 
permanent office location in Pembroke. Please watch for upcoming 
announcements on RCDHU’s website, social media, and local media sources. 

Sincerely, 

Heather G Daly CPA, CMA 
CEO (A) / Director, Corporate Services 

http://www.rcdhu.com/
https://www.facebook.com/pg/RCDHealthUnit/posts/

